
Sponsor Update

Potential Delays to NIH Awards in May 2015 

Due to software upgrades that impact NIH’s accounting and business systems, NIH’s ability to 

issue competing and non-competing awards may be delayed from May 19, 2015 until June 3, 

2015.  

For more information, see NIH Guide Notice, “Notice of Potential Delays to NIH Issuing Awards 

in May 2015“.  Additional information will be published to the NIH Guide as updates become 

available. 

Office of Research Reminder 

Office of Research Suggestion Box

The Office of Research welcomes all suggestions, comments and ideas from the University of 

Pittsburgh research community. This is a reminder that we have a virtual “Suggestion Box” to 

collect your feedback.  Please feel free to let us know your thoughts.  

http://grants.nih.gov/grants/guide/notice-files/NOT-OD-15-088.html
http://grants.nih.gov/grants/guide/notice-files/NOT-OD-15-088.html
http://osp.pitt.edu

